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Chief of Police John D. Noland 

Community * Safety * Service 

January 12, 2023 

To:  Media & Public 

From:  Sahuarita Police Department 

Subject: Homicide SPD Case S23010244 

On January 12, 2023, at 1303 hours, Officers of the Sahuarita Police Department received 
a 9-1-1 call reporting a homicide in the 1300 block of W. Via Cerro Colorado.   Officers 
responded to the residence and immediately entered the residence. Officers located two 
individuals suffering from obvious signs of trauma. Rural Metro Fire Department also 
responded and pronounced both individuals deceased at the scene.  

Detectives are currently on the scene, and the investigation is ongoing. At this time, it 
appears this is a homicide and suicide. There is no danger to the public and no 
outstanding suspects. 

At this time, we are not releasing the names and ages of those who were found deceased 
pending next of kin notification. Further information will be released as it becomes 
available.  

Anyone with additional information associated with this case is encouraged to contact 
the SPD at 911, 520-344-7000, or on the Tip Line at 520-445-7864.  


